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Walter Williams - Re: Petition #274 - Renewal of Temporary Closure

From: Dave Zainea <dave@majesticdetroit.com>

To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 9/24/2015 7:27 AM

Subject: Re: Petition #274 - Renewal of Temporary Closure

Mr. Williams,

I have called numerous times and got no response. Yes, I am still interested in seeing this petition through. The Alley has
been closed in our favor for over 30 years, and we still want to continue the process. I will have Sue Mosey folks help me
through this process.

Sincerely

Dave

On Wed, Sep 23, 2015 at 2:03 PM, Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon Mr. Zainea:

We have not heard from you concerning your Petition request in quite some time. We're in the process
of closing your Petition request; unless we hear from you soon. As of today, the only utility that have an
objection are the City of Detroit: Traffic Engineering. Below is their contact information and their
comments are attached, so if you want this Petition to continue, please contact them so their concerns
can be address. Then you can notify me about you decision to continue or discontinue the process.
Traffic Engineering is 313 628-5640. Ask for Meena.

>>> Walter Williams 8/20/2014 1:31 PM >>>

Good afternoon Mr. Zainea:

We have one Utility that have a OBJECTION to your petition. Please contact City of Detroit, Traffic
Engineering Division, ask for Meena Antani @ 313 628-5640 and she can explain the issue to you. Once
this matter is resolved, we can move forward with the Petition request.

Sincerely

Walter L. Williams

GIS Tech

Survey Bureau

City Engineering Division

Department of Public Works

313-224-3970

williamswl@detroitmi.gov

Mike Duggan, Mayor

Dave Zainea

Majestic Theatre Center, Inc
Office 313-833-9700 ext. 215
Fax 313-833-1213
Dave@majesticdetroit.com
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